
 
 
 
 
DATE:  January 24, 2023  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager  
 
SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF APPLICANTS FOR OPENINGS ON THE CITY’S 

COMMUNITY POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD  
 

On January 10th, the City Council interviewed applicants who were interested in being 
appointed or reappointed to the City’s Community Police Oversight Board. At the Council 
meeting on January 24th, the Mayor and City Council will nominate and confirm the 
appointments. The Mayor will make the appointments to the City’s Community Police 
Oversight Board with the approval of the City Council.  
 

The Community Police Oversight Board (“CPOB”) has six Board Member seats open for 
appointment or reappointment. The openings are for the following seats: 

 Helix Charter High School representative; 

 La Mesa-Spring Valley School District representative; 

 La Mesa Business Community representative; 

 La Mesa Faith Based Community representative; 

 Young Adult Community representative; and 

 Older Adult Community representative.  
 
In addition, the CPOB has two unscheduled vacancies for the following seats: 

 Police Beat 1 representative; and 

 Police Beat 3 representative. 
 

The applications from the citizens who wish to be considered for appointment or 
reappointment to the CPOB are on file in the office of the City Clerk. Attached is a matrix 
outlining the categories each applicant is eligible to fill.  
 
Staff recommends the Mayor appoint members to fill the openings on the City’s Community 
Police Oversight Board, with the approval of the Council, and adopt the attached resolution 
confirming the appointments. 
 
 
Attachments  



 
 
 
APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW IN THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 


